
Farewell Party of BSc(H)AI & DS-2024 

On April 30, 2024, the 2nd-year students of the BSc(H)AI & DS program organized a 

memorable farewell party to bid adieu to the final year students. The event, coordinated by 

Prof. Tajinder Kaur and Prof. Ramandeep Kaur, was held in the college Seminar Hall, which 

was beautifully decorated to mark the occasion. 

The farewell party was a grand success, leaving the final year students with cherished memories 

of their time in college. The efforts of the 2nd-year students, combined with the support of the 

faculty, made this event truly special. It was a perfect blend of joyous and nostalgic moments, 

celebrating the journey and achievements of the graduating students. 

The Principal and the Head of the Department delivered heartfelt speeches, reminiscing about 

the final year students' time at the college and acknowledging their accomplishments. Some 

students also shared their experiences and expressed gratitude to their mentors and peers. The 

whole staff of the Computer Department was present on the occasion, adding to the warmth 

and significance of the event. 

The highlight of the event was the announcement of the "Mr. Farewell" and "Ms. Farewell" 

titles. Mr. Nikhil Agyal was honored with the title of Mr. Farewell and Ms. Harinder Kaur was 

crowned Ms. Farewell, adding a touch of excitement and celebration to the evening. Dr. 

Surender Kumar, Head of the department along with all the staff members felicitated the 

winners. 

Overall, the farewell party was a fitting tribute to the final year students, marking the end of 

one chapter and the beginning of another in their lives.  

 

 

 


